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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Adjusted reimbursement for Jext and Priadel; Pharmacy Vision Survey; Hypertension service IT change; Claiming trainee pharmacist grant; Recall on B.Braun products.







		




			Jext and Priadel reimbursement prices redetermined for July 
Following representations by Community Pharmacy England on behalf of pharmacies, the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has redetermined the reimbursement prices for Jext and Priadel preparations for July 2023 to reflect an increase in their NHS list price.

Find out more







		




			Just two weeks left give feedback on Pharmacy Vision
Nuffield Trust and The King’s Fund want to hear your views on their proposals for the future of community pharmacy, ahead of the publication of a Vision for Community Pharmacy later this year. We encourage you to share your feedback by 11.59pm on Monday 14th August 2023.

A recording of the online engagement event that took place last week is now available on this webpage, which also explains more about this engagement exercise. During the event, the report authors outlined the ongoing development of the vision and their proposed ideas. 

Complete the vision survey







		




			Reminder: IT system requirement for Hypertension case-finding service from September
Starting from 1st September 2023, pharmacy owners must use an NHS approved clinical IT system for clinical records and payment claims for the Hypertension case-finding service. All service provisions from June, July, and August 2023 should be claimed through the manual Manage Your Service (MYS) process by Tuesday, 5th September. After this date, claims can only be made using one of the approved IT systems.

Find out more







		




			Process change for claiming foundation trainee pharmacist grant
A more streamlined procedure for payment of the foundation training grant (formerly the pre-registration grant) is due to be launched in September 2023. This will involve an electronic registration process via the MYS portal, which will replace the current locally managed application process. The new system is currently in a testing phase.

Learn more about the new process







		




			MHRA Class 2 Medicines Recall: Various Products (B.Braun Medical Ltd)
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a recall for B.Braun Ltd products due to detected midazolam traces exceeding permitted levels. The detected levels are not expected to have clinical effects, but there is a low risk of allergic reactions so all affected batches are being recalled as a precaution.

Find out more and view the full list
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
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